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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Support for Canada’s Steel Industry 

 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, write a letter to the Federal Minister of Finance to 

express support for Canada’s steel industry by implementing final safeguard measures for 

steel products.  

 

Background 

At the March 26, 2019 Council meeting, Mayor Frank provided notice of this motion. This 

motion is the result of Alta Steel and United Steelworkers Local 5220 contacting the Office 

of the Mayor, requesting a letter of support for Canada’s steel industry. 

 

 

Enclosure 

1 A joint letter from Alta Steel and United Steelworkers Local 5220 to Mayor Rod Frank 

2 Background from the Canadian Steel Producers Association 

 


